
Philippine Health Insurance Corporation

ADVISORY
No. 2020 - 048 UNIVERSAL HEALTH CARE

K A L U S U GA N  AT  K A L I N GA  PA R A  S A  L A H AT

BGEN. RICARDO C. MORALES, AFP (RET) FICD
President and Chief Executive Officer

Premium Payment for the 
Formal Sector

In light of President Rodrigo Duterte’s declaration of the Modified 
Enhanced Community Quarantine (MECQ) in major cities and 
provinces in the country, PhilHealth remains one with the whole 
nation in ensuring the health and safety of all and prioritizing the 
protection of lives and livelihoods.

To help relieve the hardships currently being experienced by many 
Filipinos during this crisis, payment of premium contributions of 
employed members in areas under MECQ for the applicable month 
of July 2020 is hereby extended until August 31, 2020.

Further inquiries may be referred to the PhilHealth Call Center at 
(02) 8441-7442 or through any of the PhilHealth Regional and Local 
Health Insurance Offices.


